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Rotary Club 

Meets every Friday  

Noon 

at Papa Rocks  

Pizza Club 

Serving Turtle Creek 
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Family Care Connection is a partnership of UPMC Children’s Hospital of Pittsburgh and the Allegheny 

County Department of Human Services with families and local communities. 

Family Care Connection at Turtle Creek is located within the Penn Plaza Shopping Center across the street from 

the Turtle Creek Post Office. The center’s staff seek to provide the best level of care for families and their chil-

dren by offering a comprehensive array of health, education and social development programs. 

The goal is to help families throughout the initial stages of parenthood, and through children’s early develop-

ment from pregnancy through age 5. Our staff are certified in the Nurturing Parenting and Parents as Teachers 

curricula. 

We work side-by-side with families to meet their individual needs, and with community partners to help fami-

lies achieve their goals. Our community partners include: 

• Turtle Creek Police Department 

• Mon Valley Providers Council 

• 412 Food Rescue 

Site Coordinator. Mary Louise Fuga gave TCDC member Beth Hamill a tour of the facility. She stated, “It is a 

wonderful facility! They offer a wide array of programs for babies to adults. Thank you to the entire staff for 

making such a special contribution to our community.”  

All programs are free and on a voluntary basis.  

Family Care Connection Center in Turtle Creek is centrally located on a bus line for convenient access 

to public transportation. 

 

Contact the Turtle Creek Family Care Connection Center 

Our Hours: 

Monday-Friday - 8:30 a.m.-6 p.m. 
Scheduled Evenings and Weekends 

Our location: 

208 Penn Plaza Shopping Ctr. 
Turtle Creek, PA 15145 

Phone: 412- 823-2060 

                  https://www.chp.edu/locations/dms-chp-fccc-turtle-creek 

In recognition of Black History Month, Woodland Hills School District stu-
dents of all ages had the opportunity to engage in numerous programs, ac-
tivities and educational experiences throughout the month of February. 
  
The entire district was invited to take part in One Book, One District, a pro-
gram organized by Mr. Kevin McGuire at the high school library. Those who 
participated read “Men We Reaped” by Jesmyne Ward. Towards the end of 
the month, Ms. Ward joined Mr. McGuire for an episode of the Woodland 

Hills Interaction Series and provided insight about the book and 
answered questions from students. 
  
At the high school, the first week emphasized health and well-
ness. The second week was about food for the soul and mind. 
During Parent Teacher Conferences, the district’s community and 
business partners had tables set up with information about their 
programs and services for parents. In the cafeteria, parents and 
guardians were treated to a delicious menu of soul food. The third 

week promoted self love and mental health, while the final week was devoted to the Black Student Union’s 
programming, including an assembly on Friday, February 25 that featured quizzes on Black history and multi-
ple musical performances. 

 

 

Kindness Challenge at Turtle Creek STEAM Academy.  
The school spent a week devoting kind acts to the entire district, a 
week of kindness directed at the school, and a week of kindness 
directed to the community. The acts of kindness included the col-
lection of snacks and other items to create 11 gift baskets. The gift 
baskets were donated to the other buildings in the district as well 
as healthcare workers in the community at Forbes Hospital, UPMC 
East Hospital, Monroeville Urgent Care and Primary Care, Chil-
dren’s Community Pediatric and Children’s Urgent Care in Mon-

Kindergarten registration is now open for the 2022-23 school year at Woodland Hills. 
Early registration provides the best opportunity to select your elementary school of 
choice. To register, visit https://www.whsd.net/Content/148 or contact Pupil Personnel 
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In Our Own Backyard!!  
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https://goo.gl/maps/19HxFqvHV24L4giA6
https://goo.gl/maps/19HxFqvHV24L4giA6
https://www.chp.edu/locations/dms-chp-fccc-turtle-creek
https://www.whsd.net/Content/148

